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LOCAL GOVERNMENT REORGANISATION 
The engagement survey of residents’ views about local government—not about 

the options being considered—is still open. 

 

Survey for residents: 

https://can-campaigns.co.uk/local-councils-in-cambridgeshire-and-

peterborough-are-changing/  

 

Survey for stakeholders (including parish councils): 

https://can-campaigns.co.uk/local-government-reorganisation-survey-for-

stakeholders/  

 

 

BLACK BAG DELIVERY 
East Cambs Street Scene expects to complete the annual delivery of black bags  

by 31 August.  They are using a digital system with mapping to minimise the 

chance of missing a delivery but in the event this does happen residents will 

have a month (end of September) to report missed delivery of their black sacks. 

 

The calendar of collection dates will be sent separately during the first two 

weeks of September.  

https://eastcambs.gov.uk/waste-and-recycling/annual-black-sack-delivery 

 

 

LICENSING ACT 2003 POLICY REVIEW 
The District Council is reviewing its Statement of Licensing Policy, as it is required 

to do every five years. The consultation is open until Friday 1 August. 

https://eastcambs.gov.uk/about-council/consultations/current-consultations 

 

 

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS  
• Wednesday 6 August: Planning Committee (to be confirmed) 

• Wednesday 3 September: Planning Committee 

• Wednesday 10 September: Licensing Committee 

• Thursday 18 September: Full Council 

• Thursday 25 September: Finance & Assets Committee 

• Monday 29 September: Operational Services Committee 
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MEET YOUR COUNCILLORS 
We will not be holding an August surgery, as our host venue will be closed for a 

summer break.  

 

We will be at Joy Bistro, 65 High Street, Sutton on Monday 1 September and 

Monday 6 October at 6:30-7:30PM. Between surgeries, residents can continue to 

contact us by email, Facebook, or phone.  

 

Cllrs Lorna Dupré and Mark Inskip 

District Councillors for the Sutton ward 

(Mepal, Sutton, Wentworth, and Witcham) 


